
Kov. 21, 1979

William Henning
Curator of the Fine Arts Collection 
Colorado Springs Fine Arts Center 
30 West Dale
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 

Dear Mr. Henning:
Ms. Gilpin asked me to write to you and express her 
¿“great satisfaction with your purchase of the film 

¿Art in Taos: The Early Years. Although she has 
not seen the film, it played here in Santa Fe 
recently, at the Armory for the Arts, and was very 
well received.
Ms. Gilpin would like to thank you for your continued 
interest in her work and wish you a happy holiday 
season.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


